
After School Supervisor Vacancy
Hours 3-5pm (flexible with hours)

Monday to Friday (flexible with days)
If you are interested, please contact Kelly Curtis at the school office

for more details.
mob: 021 294 9633 office@waikitevalley.school.nz.

NOTE: Please be aware there may be some disruption for ASC for the remainder of this term.
This might include last minute cancellations if no ASC supervisor is available. Thursday ASC
will finish at 4pm starting this Thursday.
Thank you for your ongoing support with this. Please contact the office if you have any
queries.
Kind regards
Sue Ratcliffe
Principal

PTA Fundraiser
Please complete your order and return to the office by
Wednesday 1 November.
They will be available for pick-up on Thursday 9 November
(afternoon).
Thanks in advance for your ongoing support.
Denise Temata
PTA Chair denisetemata@yahoo.com

CALENDAR ART Your child’s art can be made into Calendars,
Cards, Diaries, Mouse Mats and Sketch Pads. These
make unique Christmas gifts for family and friends and
are a good fundraiser for the school.
Calendars, Diaries, Mouse Mats and Sketch Pads are
$15.00 and the pack of 8 cards are $11.00.

Your child/rens calendar art is displayed on the Waikite
Valley School Facebook page.

Please get your orders back to the Office by Tuesday 31st.This will ensure we
get the orders to Kids Works and they will be safely delivered to school by the

end of term.
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Values Awards Term 4 Week 3

Pod 1 - Ollie Oldfield & Saskia Barclay Rm 2 - Logan Birch & Isabelle Elliston Rm 3 - Lochy Moyes & Blair Holmes
(Mrs Hunter)

David Schweizer & Valentina Van Twuiver
(Mrs Pearson)

Rm 4 - Milly Prestidge & Lilah Atkinson

Term 4 Dates:
October
31st Senior Kapa Haka to the Council
November
3rd Room 3 and 4 Kakaramea trip
10th WVS Athletics Day
13th BOT Meeting
14th Book Fair arrives

PTA Meeting 7pm
15th School Photos
16th Cluster Maths Quiz (Broadlands)

20th Book Fair Closes

21st Cluster Athletics-Reporoa College

December

5th CBOP Athletics

12th Prizegiving 1pm

13th End of Year Picnic- Whole School-Lake

Rerewhakaaitu

14th Last Day of Term

SCHOOL HAT REMINDER
In Term 4, it is compulsory for the students to wear a school hat when they
are outside the classroom. Any students not wearing a school hat will be
asked to sit or play in the shade (under the large shade sail in the courtyard
or the sandpit).
We have hats for sale in the office ($22.00)
CONTACT: Kelly Curtis mob: 021 294 9633 office@waikitevalley.school.nz.
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PLEASE SUPPORT LOCAL BUSINESSES THAT SUPPORT US:


